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JAMESTOWN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT FOUNDATION 
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JAMESTOWN PA 16134 
 

March 22, 2020 
 

We Believe Appeal 
 

Last year we continued our annual contribution of $750 to the 6th grade Camp 

Fitch trip. We also helped seven students with $895 in scholarships to have 

enriched summer experiences through our Summer Scholarship Program. We 

contributed $200 to help install a large screen announcement board in the 

JHS cafeteria and $250 for a Yearbook Club camera. We are assisting our 

fantastic band with $1,500 as they participate in the 93rd Shenandoah Apple 

Blossom Festival in Winchester VA. Finally we are supporting our group of 

Jamestown students as they make a memorable trip to Spain and Portugal 

this summer, donating $900 thus far with more support pledged. Jamestown 

students are awesome, and we know you share our pride.  
 

Since 2008 because of your kind gifts, the Foundation has distributed over 

$28,500 of your donations to support our students’ trips to Camp Fitch, 

national drug prevention conferences, a space launch, national Academic 

Games, the Galapagos Islands, Italy, Costa Rico, and Germany, summer 

experiences, many club activities, and the Library, among other things. We 

also hire the Computer Club each year to keep our website up-to-date. The 

Board of the Jamestown Area School District Foundation and Jamestown 

students wish to thank all those so generously responding to our appeals. 
 

We see the rewards of your contributions that “believe in our youth.” No 

amount you give is too small, and memorial or legacy donations are 

especially welcomed. Just complete the form below, make your check payable to 

JAMESTOWN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT FOUNDATION, and mail it to P.O. 
BOX 126, JAMESTOWN PA 16134. Please DO NOT MAIL to the Alumni 

Association. Please visit jasdfoundation.com or through the District’s 

website at jamestown.k12.pa.us.  AND THANK YOU AGAIN!   

 
___________________________ 
Name 
 
___________________________ 
Address 1 
 
___________________________
Address 2 
 
___________________________ 
City, State 
 
_____________ 
Zip Code 
 

 

We Believe Appeal 
 

□ I’d like to help Jamestown students. Enclosed is my tax deductible gift of $____ to 

support ___ General, ____ Summer Study, ___ Academic or Cultural Events,  
___ Library, ___ Environmental Club, ___ District Programs, ___ International Travel 
___ Other (specify ____________________________). 

□ I’d like to designate my gift of $____ as a tribute to ____________________________. 

□ I’d like to speak with someone about creating a memorial or legacy. 
 

Return by April 30, 2020 
MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: 

Jamestown Area School District Foundation 
P. O. Box 126, Jamestown PA 16134 

  
  

 


